
WAC 16-232-115  Boundaries and restrictions for Lincoln County 
Area 3.  (1) Area 3 description. (Southwestern Lincoln County.) Begin-
ning at the Grant-Lincoln County line and state Highway 2; thence 
northeasterly two and one-half miles more or less along state Highway 
2 to the Almira South Road; thence south seven miles more or less 
along the Almira South Road to the Monson Road; thence east six miles 
more or less along the Monson Road to state Highway 21; thence south 
twenty-seven miles more or less along state Highway 21 to the Lincoln-
Adams County line; thence west thirteen and one-half miles more or 
less along the common boundary line between Lincoln and Adams counties 
to the Grant County line; thence north twenty-nine and one-half miles 
more or less along the common boundary line between Grant County and 
Lincoln County to the point of beginning.

(2) Area 3 restrictions. The use or application of low volatile 
formulations of use restricted herbicides shall be prohibited on and 
after May 16th through October 31st of each year.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 15.58.040 and 17.21.030. WSR 19-02-039, § 
16-232-115, filed 12/26/18, effective 1/26/19. Statutory Authority: 
Chapters 17.21, 15.58, and 34.05 RCW. WSR 07-11-041A, § 16-232-115, 
filed 5/9/07, effective 6/9/07. Statutory Authority: Chapters 15.58 
and 17.21 RCW. WSR 80-03-030 (Order 1669), § 16-232-115, filed 
2/20/80.]
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